
April 29, 1964 

Dear Mr. Rudolph: 

Betty Brown would have liked to write you her ... 
self but she is in Eur.ope and so in herabsence I want 
to report that the Board e>t TX1UStees ofBennington 
College has finally invited Edward L. Barnes to do the 

ter plan and design the two new dormitories re-
quired immediately by the expansion of the College . 
The decision as to an architect for the scienceart,
and thea tre buildinghas been postponed until. at the 
earliest this summer . You will. of course be not1 -
tied ofany' further developments . 

It was a difficultdecision because or the 
high degree of excellence among the architects con-
sidered - each with his special approachand 
strengths. 

We learned a great deal from our talks and 
feel we owe a debt of gratitude to all who took the 
trouble to visit the College and comment on the campus. 
More particularly we want to thank you forpresenting 
your very clear and perceptiveve views . 

Betty BrO'/t.rn will return at the end ofthis
month and will send back then t material you loaned
her.

We all enjoyedmeeting you. 

Mr. Paul Rudolph 
31 High Street 
New Haven, Conn. 

Most appreciatively yours. 

Mrs .. John w. Nielda 




